
RP Weekly Email from Dec. 12 
See email for attachments. 

 
December 12,  2019 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Tis' the season to begin thinking about the Rosendale Primary School food and money drive. 
We will begin collecting coins and nonperishable food items on Monday, December 2, until Monday, December 16.  Money and 
food collected will be donated to an organization and families in need.  All items can be sent with your child and given to their 
classroom teachers. 
 
Mr. Teofilo, grades 2 -8 guidance counselor has a special assignment for our students. 
Please read the attached letter. 
 
Brandon School is hosting a Shop with Script Saving fundraiser.  If you are not ordering online, money and order forms should be 
directed to Brandon School.  More information and a family order form are attached below. 
 
Mental health refers to emotional, psychological, and social well-being. It affects how people think, feel, and act and 
contributes to how people handle stress, relate to others, and make choices.   Mental health matters.  In order to make 
decisions about future programming and resources for students and parents/guardians,  the Rosendale-Brandon 
School District's Allies in Mental Health Education team requests that you complete this anonymous survey.   This 
survey will close December 28, 2019. Thank you for your time. 
https://forms.gle/LAsoARttrYc75aPp9 
 
Check out Rosendale Brandon School District employment opportunities attached below. 
 
RBSD attachments: 
Brandon School Script Fund Raiser Information and Family Order Form 
Grade 2 - 8 Counselor Letter 
RBSD Employment Opportunities 
 
Community information and attachments: 
 
 Rosendale and Eldorado Lions Club are looking for families in need of assistance during the holiday season.   Contact numbers 
are included in the attachment.  
 
Anyone interested in wrestling this year are invited to come ​Kick Off The 2020 Laconia Wrestling Season 
December 12 at 6pm in the High School Library​. There will be a short informational meeting and equipment 
handouts.  
 
Please sign up for the upcoming season at ​www.laconiawrestling.org​ via the registration page.  All participants must 
have a current USA Wrestling card and complete the 3 sections of the registration form. 
 
Feel free to like ​https://www.facebook.com/LaconiaYoungGunsWrestlingClub/ 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Jean Marchant 
Rosendale Primary Secretary 
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